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COVID-19 Business Update 

 

 

You may be aware of the recent executive orders issued by both the New York 

Governor and the St Louis Mayor stating all workers in non-essential businesses 

across New York state and St Louis city and county are required to stay home in an 

effort to combat the spread of the corona pandemic.  However, the government has 

identified our manufacturing business as “essential”, and ELANTAS PDG, Inc. is 

exempt from this guidance. At this time, we continue to operate as normal, and we 

remain committed to serving the needs of our customers in a manner that promotes 

health and safety for all. 

 

Currently, EPDG is not experiencing any shortages or interruptions to our supply 

chain, and our facilities are working without disruption.  We are monitoring the 

situation and are working to adapt as things change. 

 

If you have any questions about a specific order, please reach out to your Customer 

Service team member for assistance. 

 

We appreciate your understanding during this event. 

 

 

With best regards 

 

ELANTAS PDG, Inc. 

 
 

Dana Roschnafsky 

Director, Sales & Marketing 
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Your contact 

Dana Roschnafsky 
 

Tel (direct) 

+1 314 621-5700 
 

Fax (direct) 

+1 314 436-1030 
 

E-mail 

dana.roschnafsky@ altana.com   
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